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    Government of India 

 Ministry of Chemicals & fertilizers  
 Department of Pharmaceuticals  

    
EOI Notice dated 22nd June 2015  

 

Subject: Call for Expression of Interest (EOI) and Request for Proposal (RFP) for 

selection of a  financial institution for disbursement and management of soft loans 

to Medium Sector Pharmaceutical enterprises out of a corpus fund proposed to be 

created by the Department of Pharmaceuticals to render financial assistance under 

Pharmaceutical Technology Upgradation Assistance Scheme (PTUAS) to Medium 

Enterprises (MEs) for compliance to WHO/ international GMPs) 

 

With reference to the EoI Notice referred above, based on a pre-bid Conference held on 

31st July 2015; following Addendum is issued on the subject: 

 

“On page 2 of the EOI Document available on the website of the DoP after the 

following sentence, e-mail address of the Authority to be contacted may be 

treated as added. The amended sentence may now be read as;     

 

For any further queries interested entities may contact the 

above authority on his Phone Number: 011-23074010 Fax: 

011 23074011, e-mail id: ptuas-pharma@gov.in” 

 

All other details of the EOI Document will remain the same.  


